
SAMPLE EMAIL

Dear Colleagues, 

The 11th Annual Symposium on Global Cancer Research (ASGCR2023) with 
the theme “Closing the Research-to-Implementation Gap” will be held 
virtually April 4 - 6 2023, as a satellite meeting to the 14th Annual 
Consortium of Universities for Global Health (CUGH) Global Health 
Conference. Each year, the Symposium recognizes one outstanding 
professional who embodies virtue and eminence in cancer research, practice,
and/or training in a low- and middle-income country (LMIC) setting.

The ASGCR 2023 Steering Committee is pleased to announce a call for 
nominations for the 2023 Rachel Pearline Award. The nominee will be 
recognized at the Symposium on April 6, 2023. Nomination submission 
guidelines and additional information can be found on the website. The 
deadline to submit nominations for consideration is Sunday, November 27, 
2022. 

Regards,

ASGCR Rachel Pearline Award Committee


